
Friday       
23th MARCH 

On Friday 23th March we’re 
celebrating Sports Relief and 
raising some money for charity 
at our Nursery. Please come to 

school in your tracksuits or 
sporty clothes and we’ll enjoy a 

whole day of physical based 
activities. Don’t forget to bring       

some loose change 
for the collection 
buckets too!


